
 
April 2021 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR HEALTH INSURANCE 

Dear Plan Participant:  

The Board of Trustees is excited to announce changes to your medical and prescription benefit networks 

effective June 1, 2021. This information is important to you and your dependents. Please take the time 

to read this information carefully. 

Medical Preferred Provider Organization 

Effective June 1, 2021, the Plan’s medical Preferred Provider Organization (PPO) will change to the 

UnitedHealthcare Choice Plus PPO Network from the BCBS of Minnesota PPO Network.  The 

UnitedHealthcare Choice Plus network consists of over 667,000 physicians and 5,800 hospitals, 

representing approximately seven out of every 10 available physicians and nine out of 10 hospitals 

nationwide.  To locate a UnitedHealthcare Choice Plus network provider, Participants can visit 

www.umr.com or phone the Fund Office, (844) 468-5917, for assistance in locating network physicians 

or other health care professionals. 

Prescription Drug Benefit Manager 

Effective June 1, 2021, the Plan’s Prescription Drug Benefit Manager (PBM) will change from Prime 

Therapeutics to Express Scripts.  Express Scripts will provide all of your prescription drug services that 

are currently being performed by Prime. The Express Scripts network includes over 72,000 pharmacies 

nationwide, including all of the major retail pharmacy chains except CVS, Wal-Mart, Target, Hy-Vee, 

Sam’s Club, Costco, and Coborn’s.  To locate an Express Scripts pharmacy or inquire about a formulary, 

Participants can go online to www.express-scripts.com, or call the Express Scripts toll-free customer care 

center at (855) 778-1423.    

Any amounts you’ve paid in 2021 towards satisfying your annual deductibles and out-of-pocket 

maximums will carry-over with the new medical and prescription benefit networks. 

Please watch your mail towards the end of the May for your new ID card. Your new ID card will be 

mailed to you directly from UnitedHealthcare/UMR and will include your Express Scripts ID number.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Fund Office at (844) 468-5917 or visit 

the Fund’s website at www.663benefits.com.  

Sincerely,  

Board of Trustees 

Minneapolis Retail Meat Cutters and Food Handlers Health & Welfare Fund 

IMPORTANT – You will need to use 

your new UnitedHealthcare/UMR 

ID card as of June 1, 2021 for all 

medical and prescription services. 
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